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Mr. Theodore 8. Sherr, Chief

Domestic Safeguards Branch

Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Office Of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Washington, DC 20555 MS4E4

Subject: NRC Inspection No. 70-871/80-206-Reply to Notice of Violation

Reference: Letter, Theodore 8. Sherr to R. B, Andrews,
Same subject, dated December 24, 1990

Dear Mr. Sherr:

This letter is in response to the referenced letter which transmitted the subject
NRC Inspection Report. I believe you will find the actions outlined in the
attachment to be fully responsive to the items identified in your letter,

I consider the attachments to this letter to contain information regarding the
UNC Naval Products Physical Protection Plan and as specified in 10 CFR
2.790(d), are not to be placed in the Public Document room.
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